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INFORMATION NOTE No. 4/2015 
 

THE TC GRANTS LEAVE TO PROCEED TO THE APPEAL LODGED BY THE BASQUE 
GOVERNMENT AGAINST THE ACT TO PROTECT PART-TIME WORKERS 

 
The Plenary Meeting of the Spanish Constitutional Court has granted leave to 

proceed to the unconstitutionality appeal lodged by the Basque Government against Act 
1/2014, of 28 February, to protect part-time workers and other urgent measures in 
economic and social matters. 

 
The Court has resolved to serve notice of the claim to the Parliament, to the 

Senate, as well as to the Government, which have been granted a term of fifteen days in 
which to appear as party to these proceedings and submit their pleadings. 

 
The granting of leave to proceed does not entail any decision whatsoever on the 

merits of the appeal, which the Court will examine shortly. 
 
Madrid, 26 January 2015. 


